
Summer Assignment for Students Going into Spanish 2. 

A class has been created for Spanish 2 on the Supersite.  Your log-in 

credentials from Spanish 1 are still valid and will allow you to access the 

summer assignments for Spanish 2.  

If you enrolled in your Spanish 1 course on the Supersite, your name 

has already been transferred to the Spanish 2 course.   

If you have lost your access code, you must contact Customer Service at 

Vista Higher Learning (1-800-269-6311, to get a option 2) replacement. 

If you never logged into the Supersite, you must redeem the Supersite 

access code that came with your textbook and enroll in the Spanish 3 

course that has been created for Descubre 1.  

If you have lost your access code, you must contact Customer Service at 

Vista Higher Learning (1-800-269-6311, to get a option 2) replacement. 

 If you did not purchase an access code, you must do so at 

vhl.com/store.   You will need to purchase item 978-1-68004-491-1.   

The Supersite will be used extensively in Spanish 3 and you must be 

able to access it, in order to do the summer assignment and many 

assignments next year. 

You will find tutorials and exercises assigned to review the material 

covered in Spanish 1.  There are a number of assignments for you to 

complete.  The due date for all of them is Aug 31, but you do not want 

to leave this work until right before the school year starts.   

 

There will be a test on the material assigned on the Supersite during 

the first full week of classes in September.   

 


